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July 5, 2006 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Re:  FCC ID:  O7KPL5161 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This will serve as a Class II Permissive Change request for the above 
mentioned FCC Identifier. 
 
The manufacturer has changed the PLL in the transceiver because the 
original part is no longer available.  Enclosed are the changes to the 
schematics, printed circuit board, and parts lists. 
 
We have performed radiated emissions testing and there is no 
degradation from the original test data and there is no change in the  
output power.  The data in the test report shows that it still 
continues to meet the FCC requirements for this class of equipment. 
 
Should you have any questions or require any further information, 
please advise. 
 
      Regards, 
 

       
 
      Mario de Aranzeta 
     Engineer 


